
My name is Jim Stewart, and I live in Lake Oswego, Oregon. I’m writing to express my strong 

opposition to House Bill 2025. Currently ODOT has a substantial budget for maintaining our road 

and bridges in Oregon, but almost no accountability or ongoing management reporting.  

Oregon owes it to our citizens and taxpayers to manage our resources effectively, achieve results 

and provide effective ongoing reporting to confirm this performance.  Throwing more money at a 

department without a plan and ongoing reporting is a financial disgrace.   

Vote No on House Bill 2025.   

 


